
Dear Parents and Guardians,
Welcome back to a brand-new school year! We are excited to see

our hallways filled with energy, curiosity, and the smiling faces of our
students.

As we begin this journey together, we invite you to become an
active part of our school community by joining our Parent-Teacher

Organization (PTO). The PTO plays a vital role in supporting our
students, teachers, and programs through events, fundraisers, and

volunteer opportunities.

Whether you have a little time or a lot, your ideas, talents, and voice
matter. By joining the PTO, you can help shape the school

experience for all our children and foster a strong partnership
between home and school.

📅 First PTO Meeting: Sept 9  at 5:30pm in the Libarayth

 Let’s work together to make this our best year yet!
Thank you for your continued support and dedication to our school

family.
For more information, please contact

 Julia Mejicanos
 Parent Educator

 Missouri City Middle School 
281-634-4258
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